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Project Update 

In the last month the traffic lights at 
the roundabout have been 
successfully turned off, and road 
markings have been amended to 
reflect the new ‘give way’ status. 
The actual traffic lights will be 
permanently removed shortly. 

Temporary street lighting has been 
installed on the roundabout. UK Power 
Networks have diverted some of the 
power enabling the removal of the 
existing electric cables and to then take 
down the lighting columns. 

New drainage and kerbs have been 
installed. 

Jetting and cleaning of existing 
drainage has continued, including the 
use of cameras to investigate the 
existing drainage to help mitigate any 
potential future flooding. 

Topsoil has been placed onto 
embankments and verges, and this has 
been seeded. 

Ducting has been installed across 
Coldharbour Lane for the future 
diversion of High Voltage cables. 

Work has continued on the widening of 
the eastern side of Coldharbour Lane. 
From early May this will become the 
official footpath diversion – please see 
plan below. Edgings have been 
installed for the footpaths. 
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Footpath Diversion Plan 

 

       

   

    

    

     

     

   

    

     

     

     

      

    

     

    

    

     

     

   

    

     

  

    

    

    

      

     

      

     

    

    

 

  
 

   



 

     

   

    

  

    

     

    

 

    

   

   

     

     

    

     

  

       

    

    

     

    

    

     

     

Forthcoming Works 

During May and early June the 
following works are planned: 

Continue the Eastern Widening of 
Coldharbour Lane 

Removal of the existing footpath 
on the West side of Coldharbour 
lane, along with additional site 
clearance works. 

Installation of the new attenuation 
tank, along with associated 
drainage. 

Tie-in works to existing 
carriageway. 

Lane closures will continue to be 
implemented as required. Off peak lane 
closures are expected throughout May 
into June on the Coldharbour Lane 
Southbound (Lane 1). 

Night works are planned for the end of 
May, which will potentially necessitate 
the overnight closure of Coldharbour 
Lane. Once confirmed the dates and 
diversions will be displayed via 
electronic signage boards on all 
approaches to the roundabout and will 
also be on the project website 
www.coldharbourroundabout.co.uk 

www.coldharbourroundabout.co.uk
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Contact Details 

If you have any questions or comments about the Coldharbour 
Roundabout Improvement Scheme, please contact us using the details 
below. 

Email: info@coldharbourroundabout.co.uk 
Freephone (9am - 5pm, Monday - Friday): 08081 759456 

Night Working (7pm - 6am, Monday - Friday): 07976 367359 

You can also request to be kept up to date with progress on the project 
by registering for updates via the website. 

Web: www.coldharbourroundabout.co.uk 
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